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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
LOT SPLIT REQUEST IN  

CONJUNCTION WITH NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF 
SITE PLAN/REZONING PROPOSAL –  

 
SOUTHWEST CORNER OF 

SOUTH BOULEVARD AND SQUIRREL ROAD (19-01-101-002, 027) 
 

MONDAY, AUGUST 13, 2018 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bloomfield Township Board of Trustees will hold a 
Public Hearing in consideration of a lot split request for the above-identified property on 
Monday, August 13, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Bloomfield Township Hall Auditorium, 
4200 Telegraph Road, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302. 
 
In addition, the Board will consider a rezoning/site plan request for the same property on 
the same date. The owners (Manchester Squirrel, LLC and AutoCity Propeties, LLC) 
are seeking to rezone the corner properties as part of a mixed-use development with 
multiple-family residential units and commercial uses.   
 
Comments regarding these proposals may be provided at the meeting or by contacting 
the Planning Division at (248) 433-7795 or planning_dept@bloomfieldtwp.org. 
 
NOTE: The Charter Township of Bloomfield will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services at all meetings to individuals with disabilities.  All such requests should be made at least five 
days prior to the meeting by contacting the Clerk’s office • 248-433-7702 (Phone) • 248-642-7610 (Fax) • 
clerk@bloomfieldtwp.org   (email). Please address written requests to Jan Roncelli, Clerk, 4200 
Telegraph Road, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302. 
        

       JAN RONCELLI, MMC 
       BLOOMFIELD TOWNSHIP CLERK 
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